
Jodi Pierce

From: Director Cathcart

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 5:34 PM

To: Jodi Pierce
Cc: Director Cathcart

Subject: Fwd: light horse club bathroom quotes
Attachments: Golden Light Horse Club letter to CSRD regarding washrooms.pdf; ATTOOOOI.htm

HiJodi

See the attached letter from the Light Horse Club of Golden requesting assistance for the bathroom upgrade.

Just waiting on the one quote now.

Cheers

Karen

Karen Cathcart

CSRD Area "A" Director

Cell 250-344-8357

Sent from myiPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: <diamondr@telus.net>

Date: March 11, 2018 at 10:25:20 PM MDT
To: '"Director Cathcart'" <KCathcart@csrd.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: light horse club bathroom quotes

Hi Karen:

Please find the letter attached. Russell should have the quote ready by Tuesday and I'll
send it as soon as I get it.

Thanks,
Ron

Ron and Nancy Watson
Diamond R Ranch
558 Anderson Road
Golden, BC VoA iHl
250-344-2997

From: Director Cathcart <KCathcart@csrd.bc.ca>

Sent: March 11, 2018 9:04 AM
To: Nancy Watson <diamondr@telus.net>

Cc: Director Cathcart <KCathcart@csrd.bc.ca>

Subject: light horse club bathroom quotes

Hi Ron,



I spoke again to our finance director at the CSRD. I need you to send an official quote from Olsen

Construction, make sure it includes sewer part. Then I need an official letter from the Light Horse Club

requesting the funds to update the bathroom.

The sooner you can do this the better. I want this on the March Board meeting agenda.

I want to move this forward for your group Ron. Give me a call if you need to. 250-348-2226 home or

on my cell 250-344-8357.

Thanks Ron

Karen

Karen Cathcart

Electoral Area A Director

Columbia Shuswap Regional District
250-344-8357

kcathcart@csrd.bc.ca
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March n, 2018

Columbia Shuswap Regional District

Dear CSRD Directors:

The Golden Light Horse Club is asking for the CSRD's financial assistance for a
bathroom upgrade to the Golden Rodeo Grounds.

The current bathrooms have been there for many years, are not adequate for the
functions we are holding and are not up to current sanitation standards. We are
planning to upgrade our facility with running water, flushing toilets, electricity and have
it accessible to all persons.

A pleasant, clean and well-lit facility will help make our functions more successful and
the users will feel more comfortable using the facilities.

We thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

'^^
R<^n Watson
President
250-344-3208


